Sent on: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 3:37:19 AM
To: @ndis.gov.au
CC: Clinical Guidelines <clinicalguidelines@nhmrc.gov.au></clinicalguidelines@nhmrc.gov.au>
Subject: NHMRC MECFS guidelines project
Dear
Minister Butler <u>recently announced</u> funding for NHMRC to develop clinical practice guidelines on MECFS, long covid and related conditions. We understand that many people living with MECFS, long covid and related conditions are applying for NDIS funding.
I met with last week to discuss the project, and she kindly gave me your name. We are interested in discussing the guidelines work with you and understanding the way the guidelines may interact with NDIS applications and funding.
Please let me know if you have time to meet next week or the week after? My team are available next Tuesday 15 th or Wednesday 16 th after 2pm, I anticipate the meeting will take about 45 minutes.
With thanks
Assistant Director Clinical Guidelines I Research Quality and Advice
National Health & Medical Research Council
p:
e : <u>@nhmrc.gov.au</u> w : <u>www.nhmrc.gov.au</u>

@nhmrc.gov.au>

From: